
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Robert McKinstry 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 11:33 AM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: ABA SEER Endangered Species Committee Email Update 
 
The Keystone Working Group on Endangered Species Act Habitat Issues  
released its final report in April, 2006.  The report is available at  
the Keystone Center web site: http://www.keystone.org/spp/env-esa.html. 
 
Robert B. McKinstry, Jr. 
Maurice K. Goddard Professor of Forestry and Environmental Resources Conservation Penn State 
School of Forest Resources 432 Forest Resources Building University Park, PA 16802 814-865-9390 
cell 484-467-3207 fax 814-863-9962 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 


